
 

Jubilee Events! 

This morning, the sun was shining as we held our special 

Jubilee events! The children looked fantastic in their red, 

white and blue for our Jubilee picnic and outdoor 

assembly. Also during the week, the children got to 

decorate Jubilee plates and take part in exciting Jubilee 

cookery and history! Thank you to Mrs Shaw and Miss 

Cole for organising this.  

 

Queen’s Jubilee Banner Competition! 

We had hundreds of amazing entries for the Jubilee 

Banner Competition. The organisers from the Town 

Council were amazed by the quality, but it was our School 

Council who chose the winners from across the school: 

 

Winners chosen by School Council: 

Charlie R (Ducklings) 

Lola (Skylarks) 

Ella (Kestrels)  
Chelsea (Peregrines)  

Aaliyah (Tawnies) 

 

Congratulations to you all. These 5 winners will have their 

designs made into real banners which will be displayed in 

Tidworth. After the celebrations, these will be returned to 

be displayed in school. All of the other entrants will also 

be displayed on paper in the community.  

 

Uniform  

Over the last couple of weeks, we have noticed a number 

of children in Key Stage 2 not wearing school uniform. A 

reminder that children must be dressed in correct uniform 

every day including: 

- Black school shoes (no trainers) 

- Year 5 and 6 – white shirts (tucked in) with a tie 

Children must also have correct school PE kit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Voices 

On Monday we went to the O2 Stadium in London to sing 

the songs we have learnt over the past couple of months! 

When we got there, we got special lanyards and 

bracelets. First, we had to rehearse before the 

performance in the evening! There were over 10,000 

people altogether! Our favourite song was ‘Power in Me’. 

We didn’t get home until 1am! Thank you to all of the 

adults that came with us, especially Miss Smith and Miss 

M Pearce who taught us the songs.  

By Finn and Chelsea in Peregrines 

 

Questionnaire Feedback  

We received an impressive 270 questionnaires last week, 

so thank you to everyone who completed one at parents’ 

evening. The results were incredibly positive and thank 

you for the brilliant comments about the school.  

Here are a few highlights: 
 

100% of parents recommend the school.  

99.6% of parents say their child is happy at Zouch. 

99.6% of parents says pupils are well behaved. 

99.6% of parents say their child feels safe.  
 

Overall, 96% of responses were ‘Strongly Agree’ or 

‘Agree’ and only 0.002% of all responses were ‘disagree’ 

with any statement.   

 

Safeguarding  

Please keep your children safe over the holidays, 

especially when they are playing outside. If your child is 

old enough to ‘play out’ without an adult, please make 

sure you have rules in place about where they are 

allowed to go – particularly near main roads – and who 

they are allowed to meet up with.  

 

School re-opens Monday 6th June 
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Themes and Texts (Term 6) 

Your children’s teachers are excited to announce the 

final themes and texts of the year for Term 6: 

 

Early Years: Rumble in the Jungle! 

Rumble in the Jungle, The Tiger who Came to Tea, Dear 

Zoo 

 

Year 1: Wonderful Woodlands  

Bog Baby by Jeanne Willis and Gwen Millward 

 

Year 2: Fantastic Flights  

Tom's Magnificent Machines by Linda Sarah and Ben 

Mantle  

 

Year 3: Raging Rivers 

The Wind in the Willows by Kenneth Grahame (Usborne 

Version by Mauro Evangelista) 

 

Year 4: Awesome Amazon  

Rang-Tan animation  

 

Year 5: World War I  

Poppy Field by Michael Morpurgo and Finding Winnie 

by Lindsay Mattick 

 

Year 6: The Tudors  

The Greatest Show (production) 

 

 

Job Opportunity at Zouch! 

We are looking to recruit 2 Mid-Day Supervisors 

(MDSAs) to start with us for next term (June). The hours 

are 11.45am-1.15pm. All training is provided and the 

staff and children are always welcoming! If you are 

interested, the jobs will be advertised shortly on:  

https://thewhitehorsefederation.org.uk/careers   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW PE and Forest School Days this term: 

Please ensure that children have the correct kit in school for 
their PE, Forest School and Swimming sessions.  
 

Class PE Forest School 

YR (Robins and 

Wrens) 

Tuesdays Tuesdays 

Y1 (Skylarks and 

Nightingales) 

Mondays Mondays 

Y2 (Woodpeckers 

and Kingfishers) 

Thursdays Fridays 

Y3 (Eagles and 

Merlins) 

Wednesdays  

Y4 (Ospreys and 

Kestrels) 

Fridays Wednesdays 

Y5 (Peregrines 

and 

Sparrowhawks) 

Thursdays  

Y6 (Tawny and 

Snowy Owls) 

Wednesdays 

(Swimming 

Mondays) 

Thursdays 

 

Swimming: Year 6 – please note: 

Year 6 Snowies 13th June is the final session – no swimming 

Monday 6th due to Pencelli.  

 

Year 6 Tawnies from 20th June – please remember kit. 

 

Dates for Term 6: 

 

Mon 6th Jun –  First day back after half term! 

 

Mon 6th Jun –  Y6 Pencelli Trip 

 

Tue 28th June – Y3 Trip to Langford Lakes, details to follow 

 

Mon 4th Jul –  Teacher Training Day, school closed to   

pupils 

 

Tue 5th July – Y4 Trip to Langford Lakes, details to follow 

 

Tue 12th July – Y2 Scootability, details to follow 

 

Wed 13th July – Sports Day! 

 

Fri 22nd July – Last day of Term! Break-up for Summer 
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